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Notice of Cancellation 

 

To:  State Health Planning Board Members 
 
From:  Carrie Camp, Executive Secretarial Assistant 

Office of the Commissioner 
 

Date:  April 3, 2024 
 
Subject: State Health Planning Board Meeting 
 
 
Please be advised that the State Health Planning Board Meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, May 2, 2024, is canceled.   
 
The next scheduled meeting, if required, is for Thursday, June 6, 2024. 

 
If you require additional information, please contact me at (609) 376-0960. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Cc: Interested Parties 

 

PHILIP D. MURPHY 
Governor 

SHEILA Y. OLIVER 
Lt. Governor 

JUDITH M. PERSICHILLI, RN, BSN, MA  
Commissioner 
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